
 

The Province of Alberta is working in partnership with the Government of Canada to 
provide employment support programs and services. 

Come check out who 
is hiring this summer 

in  
Lac La Biche & 

Athabasca! 

VIRTUAL SUMMER 
 JOB FAIR 
February 25, 2025 

6:30 – 8:30 pm 
& 

February 26, 2025 
10:00 am – 12:00 pm 

 

To register click below 
Eventbrite 

 

For more information call: 
780-404-4496 

IN PARTNERSHIP WITH: 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/1225587096999?aff=oddtdtcreator

